Hovember 16, 1953.

Dear Amons

I have your letter of November sixth and the editorial you
forwarded on the subject of cattle prices. The comments on
Secretary Benson's position were indeed well taken, and I
am confident that his calm ead couwrageous approach to issues
will gain much support.

I wes interested in your observation on the Aeronautiocs
Foard snd your suggestions with regard to estadi{shing s hare
mondous working relstionship in such committees. Yowr thought
may have real merit. The FBI ch you mentioned in re-
gard to one of the members is = procedure, so far as
I know. Since coming into office, have had every single
ons of our Presidentis '

With kind
é ; #incerely,

Mr. Amon G. Carter
Fort Yorth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texes




